
Newsletter – February 15th 2019 

Spring Term 2019 at Marlborough Primary. Remember to take a look 

at our website page which has the latest calendar events on it 
at:  www.marlboroughprimary.eschools.co.uk 

Achievers of the Week 

Class Choice 
1P – Esme 

2B – Angel 

3M –  Frankie 
4D –  Liam T 

5M – Levi 
6P – Jayden 

 

Teachers Choice 
1P – Freddie B 

2B – Libby 

3M – Kai 
4D –  Sky 

5M – Lee 
6P – Tyler 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Thank you for all your support over the last term. What a busy 
term it has been. The children have been making great progress 

with their learning, which is evident in their books. They are 

able to talk about how they learn using the 6 learning 
characteristics. Why not ask them about these over the holiday 

and see if they can name all 6: Persevere, Prepared, 
Collaborative, Explorer, Ambitious, Imaginative. 

  Thank you too, to the Parent Group, who have been working hard 

to raise funds for the school. Your support is greatly 
appreciated. 

Wishing you all a happy and safe holiday. We look forward to 

seeing you all back at school on Monday 25th February. 

Keeping Up with your Child 
 

It has been great to see so many parents coming to the 

sessions to learn how to support your children with their 
learning. 

Glasses 

 

If your child is required to 
wear glasses, please let us 

know and provide them on a 

daily basis. 
Thank you. 

 

Breakfast Club 

As of Monday 25th February 2019 

Breakfast Club will change to 
 07:45-08:45am 

The price will increase to £2 per 

session per child. 
Please pre book at Reception 

 Diary Dates:  

25th February – Start of Term 4 
28th February – Year 5 Plymouth Argyle Session 

15th March – St Patrick’s Day – Mufti 
18th March – 5th April - Year 5 Swimming starts 

26th March – Fluoride application F2 & Year 1 

http://www.marlboroughprimary.eschools.co.uk/


5th April – End of Term 4 

Reading at Home  

Please support your child with their reading at home. Please 
sign and comment in their yellow book every time you hear them 

read. Thank you. If your child is reluctant to read to you, try 
reading a range of interesting books to them. 

Up to Date Contacts   

  
Please keep Reception up to date with any changes of 

addresses, telephone numbers and anything else you think we 
should be aware of. 

Lost Property  

We appear to have a lot of lost property again. 

 If you are aware of anything missing, do not hesitate to come 
in and have a look. 

Please also ensure your child’s clothes are labelled and make 

your child aware they are responsible for their property. 

 Absence/Sickness  

Please advise Reception as soon as possible if your child is 

going to be absent from school. 
If your child is away with sickness and/or diarrhoea, they must 

be kept away for at least 48 hours after the sickness and/or 

diarrhoea has stopped. 
All absences MUST be reported to Reception or on the absence line 

(01752 567681) as messages do not always get recorded correctly 

via DOJO or Teachers in playground. 
If your child is out on an appointment but will be in before 

lunch, please let Reception know what they would like us to 
order them for lunch. 

Parent Support Advisor  

Denise Skinner 
If you would like to make an appointment to come and see me, 

please give reception a call to arrange. 

School Uniform  
Please make sure your child has the correct and LABELLED 

uniform on at all times. 
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